Planning Proposal — 177 Russell Avenue, Dolls Point

Appendix 8 — Letter from Hydraulic Engineer prepared by Green
Arrow
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A\ greenarrow

ineering Consultants - Hydrawulics - Fire - Civil

11 August, 2016
Our Ref: 216-1508

Helm Pty Ltd
PO Box 99
Northbridge NSW 1560

Attention: Mr. Mathew Campbell

REVIEW OF PROPOSED GROUND FLOOR LEVELS AND COUNCILS FLOOD ADVICE LETTER
PROPOSED RESIDENTIAL DEVELOPMENT - 177 RUSSELL AVENUE, DOLLS POINT

Dear Mathew,

We have carried out review of the proposed ground floor drawing PA.03 Revision B and associated vehicle access ramp descending
to the basement. We can confirm the current proposal satisfies the requirements of Council's flood advice letter dated 24 February,
2016.

Sincerely,
4 “

Michael GGreen Dip. Eng., AHSCA

Director
Sydney Wollongong
PO Box 442 Bexley NSW 2207 Suite 5, 50 Crown Street,
t: 02 9567 4466 Wollongong, NSW 2500
admin@greenarrow.net.au t: 02 422644 90

admin@greenarrow.net.au



